
 

 

May 2, 1960 
 
Mr. M. Novella 
769 SW 3rd Street 
Miami 36, Florida 
 
Dear Mr. Novella: 
 
 I appreciate your taking time to write a letter to me concerning the article written 
in PARADE by Jack Anderson, in which he quoted my beliefs in a life after death. 
 I, as do you, abhor the horrible and numerous crimes that have been committed by 
some religionists in God’s name. I also abhor the horrible and numerous crimes that have 
been committed by atheists in whatever name they have been committed. I excuse 
neither. 
    Very truly yours, H. Tracy Hall, Director of Research 


